
LYNDON B. JOHNSON ~
TEXAS

jilliteb ~tates »lutte
®ffice of t~ g}entorratic %*aber

)Nasllitl~ton, ZB. ([I-
February 4, 1959

Dear Doctor:

I am especially delighted that you are
going to be in Washington for the next
couple of days. I am sending this letter
to the Mayflower Hotel and when you
receive it, I hope you will call my office
CApital 4-3121, ext. 2223 -- and ask my
secretary to arrange a time for us to
get together.

Warm good wishes.

Si cerely,

Lyn Bo Jo nson

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
c /0 Mayflower Hotel
Washington, D. Ce



-

LYNDON B. JOHNSON
TEXAS

3Iiriteb Btates Bellate
®ffice oftite »morratic ?lieaber

)Nasttinston, 51- e.

March 19, 1959

My dear ~:29091 -

Thank you very much for your warm and gracious letter as
well as the informative material including the text of your
fine address, Mr. Mitchell's speech, the reprint of Paul
Jacobs' article from the REPORTER and the February issue
of your GIFORUM NEWS BULLETIN.

It was a pleasure having you with us and I'm most happy if we
were able to help you while you were in Washington.

Most of all, I'm grateful to have the benefit of your thinking
and hope that you will continue to write me such fine letters
in thefuture.

Best personal wishes.

~ncerely,~

Lynd~11 B. Johns on

Dr. Hector P. Garcia, Chairman
American G I Forum of the U S
3024 Morgan Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas


